
 

 

 

 

What to expect as we reopen: 

Monday:   Fitness 6am-8pm/Pool 6am-1:45pm 

Tuesday:  Fitness 6am-8pm/Pool 6am-1:45pm 

Wednesday: Fit Fitness 6am-8pm/Pool 6am-1:45pm 

Thursday:  Fitness 6am-8pm/Pool 6am-1:45pm 

Friday:   Fitness 6am-8pm/Pool 6am-1:45pm 

Saturday: Fitness 8am-2pm/Pool 8am-9:45am 

Sunday:  CLOSED 

Fitness:       Pool: 

You will receive your own spray bottle and 

towels to clean equipment before and after 
use.   

Lap swim will only be allowed during this time. 

Yellow tape will be placed around equipment 
to use to continue to encourage 6ft social 
distancing. 

Hot tub will be CLOSED at this time. 
 

You will be required to wear a mask while 
in the facility as per Governor Tom Wolf orders 

if you have not been FULLY vaccinated. This 
includes while actively working out over your 

mouth and nose.  

You will be required to wear a mask while in 
the facility as per Governor Tom Wolf orders if 

you have not been FULLY vaccinated. This 
includes while actively working out over your 

mouth and nose. 

Reservations will no longer be required 

for the fitness center and group fitness 
classes.  Classes will sign in on class log books 
for each class as we have done pre COVID. 

Reservations will be required in advance 

(this can be done online, over the phone, in 
house) for Lap Swim and Water Aerobics 
classes. 

You will need to arrive 15 minutes prior to 
your scheduled time dressed and ready to go.  

Locker rooms will be closed during this time. 

You will need to arrive 15 minutes prior to 
your scheduled time dressed and ready to go.  

Locker rooms will be available for changing 
only during this time at the end of your hour.  

Entrance will be through the Membership 
lobby to check in with the Membership Desk.  

Walk through assigned locker room, past the 
showers, through the hallway to the fitness 
center. Exit will be through back door of 

department. There will be reserved parking 
spots for the handicapped next to the fitness 

door if our members cannot walk the stairs.  

Entrance will be through the Membership 
lobby to check in with the Membership Desk.  

Walk through assigned locker room, past the 
showers, through the hallway to the fitness 
center. Exit will be through back door of 

department.  

You will be required to sign the updated 

COVID 19 waiver upon entering the facility. 

You will be required to sign the updated 

COVID 19 waiver upon entering the facility. 

Sauna will be CLOSED at this time. Sauna will be CLOSED at this time 
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